
 
 

 
 
 
 
Facilities Notice 
 
 
Title:  Second Excavation adjacent to Petch Building 

 Science Buildings Renewals Project 
 
 
Location:  West of Petch Building, East of Outdoor Aquatic Unit 
 
 
Description: Excavation will take place adjacent to the Petch Building as part 

of the development of a support structure for a new generator. 
(Please refer to the attached map for the approximate location.) 
Due to the noise generated by specialized excavation equipment, 
the initial work will occur on Saturday, July 15, 2017. Further 
excavation will take place between Monday, July 17 and Friday, 
July 21, 2017 using standard equipment. Equipment may 
temporarily block the loading area South of the excavation.  

 
 
Time frame: Saturday, July 15 for initial excavation (high noise volume). 

Monday, July 17 through Friday, July 21 for remaining 
excavation.   

 
 
Facilities Management contact: Scott Kingham, Senior Project Manager 
Secondary contact: David Hill, Senior Project Manager 
 
 
Email address: skingham@uvic.ca 
 david.hill@colliersprojectleaders.com 
 
 
Phone: Scott Kingham: 250-472-5646 / 250-507-3146 
 David Hill: 250-721-7169 / 250-580-4939 
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